
From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
To: Roberta Feliciano; Alex Lopez-Vega; Cyndie Martel
Subject: FW: support for 65 Wellington Ave
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:41:14 PM

For the record
 
Christa Johnson
Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320
Ross, CA  94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org
 
From: Chrissy Blitz <christine.s.blitz@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:34 PM
To: Christa Johnson - Town Manager <cjohnson@townofross.org>; CouncilAll
<towncouncil@townofross.org>
Subject: support for 65 Wellington Ave
 
Hi Town Council, 
 
I'm writing in support of the proposed project at 65 Wellington Ave. My parents live at
5 Madera Avenue and as a local Ross resident, I'm in and out of Winship and on
Wellington Ave multiple times a week with my kids. 
 
I can say with 100% certainty that the proposed project will be a great improvement to
the neighborhood. Having seen the proposed design, I think the look and feel fits in
Ross well and would only serve to augment an already nice neighborhood with
incredible charm. 
 
In my experience I have never had an issue with congestion or parking on that street
and have noted that it is remarkably easy to get in and out considering the multitude
of construction projects. 
 
I hope that you'll grant approval for this project to proceed as we
enthusiastically support. 
 
Many thanks,
 
Chrissy Blitz
22 Canyon Road, 94957  

 
--
Chrissy Blitz 
917.836.1483
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